Peapack & Gladstone Police Department
1 School Street / PO Box 218 Peapack, NJ 07977-0218
Phone: 908.234.0626 Fax: 908.234.9683

Stephen C. Ferrante

Chief of Police

TO: DePaco Foundation
FROM: Stephen C. Ferrante
DATE: July 23, 2025

RE: Donation

Dr. DePago,

On behalf of the Peapack & Gladstone Police Department, | want to extend our sincerest gratitude
for the generous $100,000.00 donation from the DePago Foundation. We plan on using your
extraordinary contribution for the purchase of a new patrol vehicle. This will bring our fleet to a
total of seven patrol vehicles. With the impending population increase due to current and future
building, we will be in dire need of this additional patrol vehicle.

Your unprecedented support allows us to enhance the safety and efficiency of our operations. This
also directly benefits the entire community we serve. Due to your generosity, we will be able to
outfit this vehicle with state-of-the-art equipment. This permits us to further our mission of
maintaining public Safety with the highest level of professionalism.

We cannot thank you enough for your continued commitment to our agency. Your support is a true
testament to the value you place on all of law enforcement. We are extremely appreciative of you
and the DePaco Foundation for your backing, and we are honored to partner with you to serve the
public.

With the sincerest appreciation,
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tephen C. Ferrante
Chief of Police




